
From: Akin Reju > 
Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 1:39 PM
To: Caputo, Mary <Mary.Caputo@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Aanu Reju <
Subject: [External] Official Planning Amendment File OP.11.011/Zoning By Law Amendment File
Z.11.042

Dear Mary Caputo,

I am a resident and I live on Retreat Blvd. I note with concern the application for to amend the 
Bylaw to permit construction of 9 story apartment blocks on the Weston / Retreat intersection and I 
wish to register a strong objection to it. I will require publicly available publication on the proposed 
plan and the purported benefit that the planners have submitted.

Apart from the fact that the proposed building will be literally standing on top of our buildings (my 
house is 3 houses away from the proposed location) it will seriously invade our right to privacy and 
we made us feel insecure in our homes because the dwellers of the 9 story building can look over
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into our back yards.

All communication can be sent to me in the email address and my telephone number is

Akinwumi Reju

--
Akin Reju




